
Arthur C. Nielsen, Jr. Campus 
161 Northfield Road, Northfield, IL 60096 

Presents a Panel Discussion on: 
 

Hospital Safety for 

People with Hearing Loss 
 

Monday, October 14, 2019   

10 a.m.– 12 p.m. 
 

Those with hearing problems, as well as their friends, family, and 

caregivers, are invited to this panel discussion composed of expert 

representatives from several area hospitals. They will help you learn 

how to advocate for yourself in challenging medical settings as well as 

how their hospitals  use tech devices to make your experience easier 

and safer. The auditorium is equipped with a hearing loop and will 

have live captioning. Please join us.  Free.  This program is presented 

by the Chicago North Shore Chapter of the Hearing Loss Association 

of America.  Visit us at wwwHearingLossChicagoNorthShore.com. 

For more information call Ana Pinshower at 847.784.6079  


